
ACTIVITY REPORT

• Title of Activity: Rangoli Competition

• Date and Venue: 6th March 2023 03:00 PM Ground Floor Department of Pharmaceutical

Chemistry

• Theme : Electoral Awareness

• Duration of the activity: 45 Min

• Number of Student participants: 5 Groups ( 02 students each )

• Judges of the event: Dr. Mirza Shahed Baig
Associate Profesor
Y.B. Chavan College of Pharmacy, Aurangabad
9890336238 mirzashahed2@yahoo.co.in

Summary: The Annual Gathering Rangoli Competition held on March 6th, 2023, was a grand success.
The theme of the event was Electoral Awareness, and it saw a participation of five groups of students
who displayed their creativity and artistic skills.

The event was judged by Dr. Mirza Shahed Baig, Associate Professor at Y.B. Chavan College of
Pharmacy, Aurangabad. As a judge, Dr. Baig had a tough job, as all the Rangolis were amazing in their
own way, showcasing unique and thoughtful interpretations of the theme.

The participants used a variety of colors, patterns, and symbols to depict the importance of elections and
the role that citizens play in the democratic process. Some designs highlighted the need for voter
education and awareness, while others stressed the importance of free and fair elections. Each Rangoli
was an ode to the principles of democracy and the power of citizens to bring about positive change in
society.

The judges had a tough time selecting the winner, as all the groups had put in a lot of effort and
creativity. In the end, the first prize went to the 4th group name of Participant Dipali Chavan that had used
vibrant colors and intricate designs to create a powerful message about the importance of voting. The
runner-up prize went to a 3rd group name of Participant Aditi and Aishwarya that had used a clever mix
of traditional and modern elements to convey a strong message about the role of youth in shaping the
future of the country.

The event was a great success, and it showcased the immense talent and creativity of our students. It was
heartening to see them use their artistic skills to promote social and political awareness, and we hope that
they will continue to do so in the future.

mailto:mirzashahed2@yahoo.co.in


We would like to thank Dr. Mirza Shahed Baig for taking the time to judge the event and providing
valuable feedback to the participants. We would also like to congratulate all the participants for their hard
work and dedication, and we look forward to more such events in the future.

• The flyer for the event:

Student Co-ordinators: 1. Chaitali Garol
2. Sakshi Khaire

Activity In-charge: Mr. Sayad Imran
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